
(3 1/6/2008) Ceclle DeMart~ni - orooosed R3-2008-0062 for BLM truck wash Paqe 1 

From: <janes.elizabeth@epamail.epa.gov> 
To : CDeMartini@waterboards.ca.gov 
Date: 911 512008 1 1104 AM 
Subject: proposed R3-2008-0062 for BLM truck wash 

Hello: I don't have anything to add to the draft WDRs 

The system is listed on the inventory of injection wells as Class V 
industrial (5W20), subject to monitoring via state permit. That means 
that the injection is rule-authorized to occur, and a federal 
Underground Injection Control (LIIC) permit will not be required at this 
time. 

If the state permit is not issued or is cancelled, then the federal UIC 
program needs to be notified. Use of shallow injection wells for the 
disposal of motor vehicle wastes, in a manner that may endanger 
underground sources of drinking water, is prohibited. 

EPA can notify BLM of this status at the time that WDRs are made final. 

Thanks 

Elizabeth Janes 
(41 5) 972-3537, FAX (41 5) 947-3549 
USEPA Region 9 Ground Water Office (WTR9) 
Underground lnjection Control Program 
75 Hawthorne Street, SF, CA 94105 
www.epa.gov/region09/waterlgroundwater/index. html 
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